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From:
Sent: 14 January 2020 14:09
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Washwell Fields - PS41

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, 

  

I did email you on 2nd December 2018 in response to the Emergency Strategy Exhibition at Painswick 

Town Hall on 28th November 2018 giving my reaction to the proposals for the development. I doubt 

whether you can track down my comments I made then but obviously the proposal has progressed further 

and my wife is writing to you again raising her objections for a number of reasons. 

  

I, however, wish to reiterate my objections that it is, to me, INCONCEIVABLE that this proposal should go 

ahead on the simple logistics of getting construction lorries down Lower Washwell Lane to the designated 

site.  A direct access off the A46 – I don’t know where, is THE ONLY POSSIBLE WAY for the necessary 

volume of Construction traffic to access the proposed site. Thereafter there will always be the access 

issues for the 20 or more extra householders and delivery vehicles.  

  

From our landing window we have a BETTER VIEW THAN ANYONE of the difficulties encountered by 

drivers when 3 new houses were built down the lane several years ago.  

  

Lower Washwell Lane is so unsuitable I find it difficult to believe planners would push ahead with the 

proposal – Vicarage Street, too, is so narrow with many parked cars so a short cut there is inappropriate – 

there just has to be a totally fresh access road found off the A46. 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

 

  

 


